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Health Policy

This bill provides that when a death occurs under the care of a
hospice, no investigation shall be required if the death is
certified by the treating physician of the deceased or the medical
director of the hospice. The hospice must give written notice to
the coroner or medical examiner within 24 hours of the death.

This bill is the similar to HCS HB 405 (2017) and HB 2617 (2016).


